
Minutes Student Council 

March 15, 1948 

Meeting called to order by President Lee Howick at 5:00 P. M. 

President Lee Howick reported that estimates are in for the 
lounge booths. 

Harriet Schrope reported that the Faculty Advisors are very 
much in favor of awards assembly. Further reported that 
-r. Brody suggested that the awards assembly be held during 

the next block. 

Hal Burnett reported that the prices for the personal 
awards arein. 

A scketch of a pin for awards was presented to the council 
by the President. A discussion was neld. A scketch of a key 
is to be made and presented to Council next meeting. 

It was reported that Dr. Ellingson requests that all students 
be notified that all notices should be posted on bulletin 
boards and nowhere else. 

It was reported that a committe to rewrite the Student 
Association's Constitution will meet on Tuesday, March 16. 

Bob Benefiel reported a change in the golf instruction schedule. 
He also reported that only a very small amount is still out­
standing. 

Awards for Spirit discussed. Editor Frank Reisenberger to 
be called to the next meeting of Council. 

Eastman Lounge is available to Council for meetings on 
Mondays from 5 to 6 P. M. Next weeks meeting will be held 
at the Eastman Lounge. 

Student parking again presented to Council. It was stated 
from the floor that it was actually a problem for the 
administration rather than for the Council. 

Book Store price investigation to be pushed further. 

Motion made that meeting be adjourned. Seconded. Carried. 

_ eeting adjourned at 6:00 P. M. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Leon R. Blom, S@c'y 


